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 What we are learning about: 

Numeracy 

This term our numeracy focus will be: 

- Finding fractions and percentages of an amount. 

- Measuring and drawing angles. 

- Adding and subtracting up to 2 decimal numbers. 

- Multiplication and division strategies. 

 

We will continue to use Glasgow Counts starter activities 

and counting routines to reinforce multiplication tables 

and to improve number sense and confidence.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Literacy 

Reading: Pupils will continue to develop their reciprocal reading 

skills and ability to respond to a range of questions. The class will 

also apply their skills in learning some parts for the school show 

through their drama lessons. 

Writing: This term pupils will develop their knowledge of 2 text 

types, Discussion which gives a balanced view on a subject or topic 

and Explanation which includes information about causes, motives 

and reasons behind a topic or subject. Pupils will also continue to 

apply their writing skills across the curriculum. 

Listening & Talking: Debates are the main focus for our talking 

and listening skills in term 4.  Pupils will work on developing a series 

of opinions or facts to back up what they are saying to their 

opposing partners.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Health and Wellbeing 
This term we will focus on football and athletics to develop our skills to help us be successful in sports day. 

 

Drama 

Pupils will continue to develop their performing skills by practising for the school show.  
 

 

 Things to remember… 

 

 

Homework – Please encourage children to take part in weekly homework activities on 

Showbie as well as engaging with times tables to increase fluency.  

 

PE- Our PE days this term will continue to be Monday and Thursday. Please ensure pupils 

have a full PE kit for both days. 

 

End of year trip- Pupils will attend Clyde Valley Farm Park for an end of year treat.  

 

Our Topic..  will be on Global Goal 1: No Poverty. 

Music.. P5 continue to learn how to play the violin, viola or cello through weekly BabyStrings 

lessons. 

Wider Achievements… P5 will be working towards achieving their Gold awards this term. 

 

 
 


